
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The BCCWID will hold a regular Board Meeting on May 20, 2010 at 6:30 PM at 

the Albins Civic Center, 19055 E K-Mine Road, Black Canyon City. A Public 

Budget hearing, including discussion and possible adoption of the 2010-2011 

Proposed Budget will commence at 6:45 PM.  

 

The public is encouraged to attend. Copies of the proposed budget are available on 

line at www.bccwid.org or at the management office. For additional information, 

please call (623) 374-9408 or any Board member. 


